Truro Commission on Disabilities Truro COA September 9, 2016

In attendance: Susan Howe, Chair, Mary Abt, Margie Childs, Hannah King, Alexandra MacDonald, Peter Graham, Amy Rogers, Maureen Thomas, Assistant Town Manager, Maggie Hanelt, Truro Library, Jen Flanagan, Truro Recreation.

Improvements at Puma Park were discussed. Research is being done to ascertain if there are still funds available for maintenance costs and the name of the original design company. Improvement ideas included shade source or a type of sail-like awning, upgrade of equipment, ground cover, removable of sand boxes, handicap swing for older children, addressing the tick problem, a sensory wall, checker tables for seniors, adequate seating. Traffic issues in the Community Center lot were addressed in relation to accessing Puma Park.

Contract for the work at Snow's park has been signed. Next step is to go before the Conservation Commission which John Hopkins will do on our behalf.

Meeting adjourned 4PM.

Next meeting October 14, 2016 at Truro COA at 3PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Marjorie Childs

Turan Hove

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

OCT 17 2016

Received TOWN OF TRURO
By